## SCOUT NEWS January 2009

January saw us beginning to look at the various Challenge badges and work out what we need to do.

We have made a start on the Fitness Challenge badge and will be doing circuit training for the next few weeks.

In anticipation of the District Backwoods Cooking Competition, we are planning a couple of practice days along with other groups in the district. The first day is planned for Saturday  $7^{th}$  February at our HQ and another day will be on Saturday  $7^{th}$  March at one of the other Group's HQ.